
President’s Report 2022

Another year successfully completed. Along with the staple events, Quiz Night, Christ-
mas BBQ, and several PLUG in the pub events, we had some spectacular talks. With
both Dorothy and Hugo spoken so highly of, as well as lightning talks, the range of open
projects was wide and engrossing.

As my year as president comes to an end, I would like to extend a thank you to
Spacecubed for providing a space for us to meet. I would also like to thank the rest of
my committee for their time, enthusiasm, and support in 2022.

A special thank you to Nick, James, and the rest of the AV team for filming, and
uploading these talks.

Go raibh mile maith agat,

Patrick Cody
PLUG President 2022
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